
The ASHRAE Historians Newsletter           Issue 2  November  2011 
 

“Dedicated to Improving Communication among ASHRAE’s standing Historical Committee, Regional and Chapter Historians” 

 

Welcome to the second edition of this periodic informational newsletter, authored by the Communications 

Subcommittee of the ASHRAE Historical Committee.  For the Society year 2011-2012 the members of this 

subcommittee are Bernard Nagengast, Subcommittee Chair, and all of the Regional Historians.  This newsletter 

is written by Bernard Nagengast. 
 
Resources for Regional and Chapter Historians - please bookmark them! 

www.ashrae.org/members/page/315. This is the Historical Committee page on ASHRAE’s website.  (The 

Historian’s Guide can be found under Policies and Procedures.)  

  

http://www.ashrae.org/File%20Library/docLib/Committees/Historical/Gold-Ribbon-Award-Form.doc 

This is the link to the Gold Ribbon Submission form. 
 
SECOND CALL: Region Histories and Timelines:  At the bottom of the Historical Committee page there is a 

list of Region Histories and timelines.  Is your history and timeline represented?  If it’s not there, it should be!  

A complete history would include histories of student branches, CRC events, any Society meetings held within 

the region, and a list of Society Awards within the region.  Send new entries and revisions of existing histories 

and timelines to Sarah Foster, at: sfoster@ashrae.org 

 

Lou Flagg Historical Award nominations are DUE on December 11     

For a description of the award see: 

http://www.ashrae.org/File%20Library/docLib/Public/LouFlaggAwardCriteria.doc  

Another description is at: 

http://www.ashrae.org/File%20Library/docLib/Public/20100707_20100627_louflaggawdreq.ppt 

 The nomination form can be found at: 

http://www.ashrae.org/File%20Library/docLib/Committees/Historical/2012-Lou-Flagg-Historical-Award-

Form.doc 

 

PAOE Improvement in Criteria Suggestions are DUE January 2012   Do you have any ideas for improving 

the format of and the subcategories of the Historical Presidential Award of Excellence?   Send to Bern 

Nagengast  nagetk@bright.net before January 21. 

 

Consider attending the Historical Committee meeting on Sunday, January 22, in Chicago.  Regional Historians 

are non-voting members of the committee.  The ASHRAE meetings are to place to be to find out about and 

discuss the latest HVAC&R technology.  And the winter meeting is where to SEE that technology at the AHR 

EXPO, the International Air Conditioning, Heating, Refrigerating Exposition. 

 

Region I news   The Boston chapter will celebrate its Centennial in 2012.  

 

 

If you have any suggestions for newsletter, please email me.  Bernard Nagengast Newsletter Editor 
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